
 
The video recording of the Housing Diversity Study Commi7ee mee8ng on Monday, August 28, 
2023 was edited to remove two minutes of disrup8ve audio at approximately six minutes from 
the start.  Public comments from Cynthia Dill were being given at that point.  Below is a 
transcrip8on of what was said immediately before (a.) the edit and immediately aKer(b.): 
 
 
(a.) On Drown Road in Cumberland, “You will see a school which is adjacent to a capped 
landfill that has a solar array on it, and so it does happen and it has worked so well that the 
Town of Cumberland is actually ci@ng another project of low-income housing right next door.  
So, as close to the landfill as it could possibly be, it works for Cumberland.” 
 
 
(b.) “My point is simply that there is an affordable housing project that is adjacent to a 
capped landfill and there is about to be another one and they are both financed by the Maine 
Housing Authority, so that is something to keep in mind.” 


